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Welcome to our 
world!! 
    

We are in the “home stretch” 
selling our WINNERS CHOICE 
raffle tickets.  Sales will cease at 
the end of February.   Tickets are 
still available at most of our 
remote locations: 

Seven Sisters Esso 

Seven Sisters Motel 

Lac du Bonnet MLCC 

Drifters Gas Bar 

Lake Life Power Sports 

West Hawk Marine 

Watertown 

Or from any of our executive. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

$4 from each ticket sold stays 
with the Eastman SnoPals. 

 

It was a late start due to Mother 
Nature not cooperating, but we 
now have all our trails open and 
our dedicated operators are 
grooming over 700km each week 
which translates to over 70 hours 
on the trails in one of our 
groomers.   Wave when you see 
them!!! 

 

This week we held our remote 
meeting at KINGS KOOKOUT. 17 
members rode in for fellowship, a 
bowl of chilli and a short meeting 
in -25 temperatures.    Thanks to 
all who came out.    
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Please try to attend our next 
meeting which will be at the 
Seven Sisters Tourist Hotel on 
Tuesday March 4th 

Optional dinner 6p.m. 

Meeting at 7 p.m. 

THANK YOU to the Beausejour 
COOP for your generous grant of 
$5000 towards the purchase of 
our 2025 SKIDOO Expedition. 

We also thank the Lac du Bonnet 
Foundation for your grant of 
$2000 supporting the purchase of 
our 2025 SKIDOO Expedition. 

The strength in our club is the 
dedication of our volunteers.  Join 
our team, have some fun, support 
recreational snowmobiling in our 
region. 

SnoPALS will once again be 
volunteering at the Lac du Bonnet 
Ice Fishing Derby on Feb 22nd.   It’s 
a great event that supports many 
community groups. 

 

See you on the trails. 

 

 

 

SNOPALS 2024/2025 Executive 

President:  John Fleming 

Vice President:  Jason Wiebe 

Sec/Tres:  Gord Hunter 

Membership Denise Gibbs 

Grooming Director: vacant 

Maintenance Director:  vacant 

Directors at Large: 

Ernie Wiebe 

Dennis Soloway 

Mark Krupka 

Rick Waltham 

Bert Kuypers 

Dennis Stanley 

You can reach any member of our 
executive by email at 

EastmanSnopalsSnowmobileClub
@gmail.com 

Or call 204-451-0481 


